
August 2022

Greetings!

We hope your month is off to a great start and that you're
staying cool in this heat! Please be aware that the deadline for
submitting nomination papers for the upcoming Board elections
is August 22nd. More details about a temporary reduction to the
downbay summer schedule can be found below. Our fall sailing
schedule begins on September 6th and will be posted in the
coming weeks.

Thank you for your continued support!

Temporary Modifications to Downbay Schedule
Beginning August 13

Due to ongoing staffing shortages, the Casco Bay Lines Board
of Directors approved modifications to the downbay sailing
schedule beginning on August 13, 2022, for the remaining three
weeks of the summer season. Through these planned
reductions, we can better avoid last-minute trip cancellations.
More information, including the schedule, can be viewed here .
Please note that the PDF distributed via email on Friday was
not accurate and should be disregarded.

Reminder: 2022 Board of Directors Elections

There are three seats on the Board of Directors up for election
this coming November. Nomination packets are available at the
Casco Bay Lines ticket office. The seats up for election are:

Peaks Island - 3 year seat 
Cliff Island - 3 year seat
Islands at Large - 3 year seat

Nomination papers must be returned no later than Monday,
August 22, 2022, at 12:00 PM.

Reminder: Tracking Tool Available to Riders

The Southern Maine Transit Tracker (SMTT) is our ride tracking
system. Implemented in 2017, it utilizes computer and GPS
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devices installed onboard all CBL ferries to provide real-time
and predicted arrival information to riders in the form of an
interactive web map. The SMTT can be used to view estimated
time of arrival (ETA) and “next stop” information for all vessels
on a regularly scheduled trip. More information is available
here on our website.

2022 Cruising Casco Bay Concert Series

Save the date! On Thursday, August 11th, we're welcoming
Gina and the Red Eye Flight Crew to our Cruising Casco Bay
Concert Series! Visit our website to view more details and
purchase your tickets!
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